
GUESTS 

/ 

• 

CCGA BOARD MEETING 
DATE: 

PRESIDENT 
VICE PRESIDENT 
SECRETARY 
TREASURER 
CHMN OF BOARD 
TOUR DIRECTOR 



CCGA Board Meeting 
January 4, 1999 

The first meeting of 1999 was called to order by our new President Johnny 
Molony on Monday, January 4th @1835. 

A warm welcome to all guests (see attached roster). 23 members present . 

An introduction of the 1999 officers was made by our President Johnny Molony. 
President: Johnny Molony 

Vice President: James Gregory 
Secretary: Kathy Cornforth 
Treasurer:-Ket4th-Sizemore Ke i +h, 

Chairman of Board: Wayne Jones 
Tournament Director: Burt Wronsky 

4.  Johnny Molony reported that we have 69 members as of 1-4-99. 

Johnny Molony gave the treasurers report: Earl Beckham, last year's treasurer, not 
here to give the check book to our new treasurer. Johnny Molony reports that we 
have approximately $1837.97. 

•
6. 

 

 Staff Report: Lance Bailey spoke on course play goal of being 33,000 rounds for 
this year. 
Upcoming events: Par 3 tournament on Saturday, 1-23-99 @ 0900; 
shotgun start. 
Randy Richardson asked Lance to remind us about frost delays and 
to please be patient. 
A reminder from Cedar Creek Properties about stop signs and 
speed limit on club drive. 
Lance shared a Christmas card received from Tom Welch. 
Alan Gregory asked Lance to inform Randy of leaking sprinkler on 
#13. Dick Sparks said a sprinkler on #10 was also leaking. 
Joel Peecook told Lance that #3 white tee box needs repairing. 
Comments from others about this tee box was made. 
Lance will pass on these concerns to Randy Richardson. 

• 
7.  Tournament Director's Report: Burt Wronsky 

We need to lock in dates with the club while they are still open for our 
special tournaments. CCGA sponsors at least 4 tournaments/year; 1 per 
quarter. Discussion took place with Lance on available dates. 

A. The Annual Meeting and Golf Tournament is always the first 
Saturday in December: Sat., Dec. 4, 1999. 

B. The Member/Guest Tournament 
Sat., May 29 and Sun., May 30, 1999. 
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C. The Club Championship 
Sat., Aug. 7 and Sun., Aug. 8, 1999. 

D. The Kathleen Messura. This tournament raises money for the 
American Cancer Society. No date deci ell t this time. The 
week after Masters was suggested by  Sizemore. Lance 
said this week was too busy for the club and suggested maybe a 
date in May. 

E. The Houston Lovelace Tournament: No date decided. 
*Mike Cornforth suggested that we have a Night Golf Tournament. 
*The tournament committee will come up with the format and dates for 
other tournaments. 

8. Old Business: Wayne Jones thanked everyone who served last year. 

9. New Business: Open Discussion from the floor. 
A. Dick Sparks expressed interest in having Senior Tees. Doug 

McLane and Joel Peecook said that some holes are too long to 
reach from the white tees. Lance said that senior tees are just 
behind the front tees or red ladies tees and they could be used as 
senior tees. 

B. Doug Snyder commented on the Dog Fights taking too long and 
ways to speed up play. 

1. Continuos putting, putt out 
2. Gimmies; inside the leather 
3. Keep long grass cut in rough, hard to find ball. 

*Other suggestions from the floor to speed up play: 
1. When out of the hole  pick up your ball. 
2. Shotgun start 

*Lance commented on what's acceptable for the pace of play. 
*Billy Bray suggested to have 4 clocks on the course, on #5, #9, 
#14, #18. He said you should spend no more than 15 min. 
per hole. 

*Rocky Oswald suggested that when it is cart path only and your 
ball is on the other side of the fairway, take an extra club with 
you. 

*Mike Cornforth commented on the way Reynolds Plantation 
controls the speed of play. The starter documents the time you 
start on a board with a wax pencil; at the turn, you are timed by 
the ranger and he lets you know how you are doing. 

*Randy Odom suggested to keep up with the group in front of you. 
*A proposal was made by Doug McLane to speed up play: 

A. Continuous putting, putt out 
B. Gimmies, inside the leather • 
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The proposal was second by George Ferko. The proposal will 
be discussed and voted on at the next meeting. Several 
members were against the gimmies. 

*Joel Peecook proposed to penalize the 4-some 2 strokes each if 
they finish longer than 20 minutes to the 4-some in front of them. 
Several members commented & disagreed with this proposal. 

C. Other Concerns: James Gregory was concerned about the 
absence of some grass around the edges of some of the greens. 
Lance commented that it may be some algae causing this, but 
Randy is keeping a close watch. James also commented on the 
increase in dues and cart fees for 1999. He said he could 
understand about the dues, but the carts are way above the other 
courses in the area. Also, outside players paying the same rates 
as members. Lance could not give a good explanation; he 
brought up about having new carts and said he would talk with 
the owners of the club concerning the cart fees for members. Glen 
Mosely commented on comparing members rates with non-
member rates. 

D. Several members suggested to Lance to remove the 00B by #3 
green or to move it back. Lance will take a look at this. 

Meeting adjourned @1935. Motion made by Doug Snyder, second by Otis Beard . 

Several members stayed after the meeting to watch the National College Football 
game between Tennessee and Florida State on the big screen TV. We ate some delicious 
chili prepared by the Cedar Creek Grill. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kathy Cornforth, Secretary of CCGA 
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410  
CCGA Board Meeting 

February 1, 1999 

1  The meeting was called to order by our president, Johnny Molony on Mon., Feb. 1 
@ 1831. 

Johnny Molony welcomed all guests (see attached roster, 16 members present). 
Two new members were introduced: 

A. Harvey Foulkes: Harvey is the new President of the Senior Golf League 
for 1999. 

B. Ron Phillips , 

3. The minutes for the January meeting were read by our secretary, Kathy Cornforth. 
Johnny Molony corrected one mistake, which was an incorrect first name; Keith 
instead of Kenith Sizemore. The correction was made and the minutes were 
approved by all members. Johnny Molony commented on my thorough minutes 
and thanked me for doing a good job. 

• 
4. Treasurer's Report: Our treasurer, Keith Sizemore gave his report. Keith reports 

that we have $1585.75 as of Feb. 1, 1999. A detailed report is available for you to 
review. Our notebook is stored in the Member's Only Lounge with this 
information. Johnny Molony reports that we have three people authorized to sign 
checks. The primary person is Keith Sizemore and the other two are Johnny 
Molony and James Gregory. 

Staff Report: The staff report was given by Lance Bailey. Lance, Hoffy, and Dana 
went to Orlando, Fl to the PGA Golf Show and saw some new golf equipment. 

A. Calloway Hawk Eye Wood 
B. Adam Driver, designed by Nick Faldo 
C. Nike Golf Ball 

Dana got a five minute putting lesson from Ben Krenshaw at the golf show. 
Lance reports that aeration of the greens will take place on May 18. This will 
conflict with the Member/Guest Tournament so we will charm the Member/Guest 
from May 29th and 30th to June 5th and 6th. The 00B onW-1, las been moved 
back. Randy and his crew are putting steps in on #7 Green. They are putting 
color coordinated blocks on # 8 tee boxes. The tees are being moved up on #3 
& #6 for the dogfights. The tee boxes will take time to recover. Bob Thomas 
suggested to Lance to move the tees up on #4. The shotgun starts on Tuesdays 
and Thursdays have worked well. We are now having four hour rounds. We will 
look at having Shotgun starts for Saturday dogfights, too. We have scheduled a 
nine hole Night Golf Tournament for Friday, March 5. 

6.  Old Business: Johnny Molony addressed the three proposals made at the last 
• meeting. 
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A. Continuous Putting 
B. Inside the Leather (Gimmies) 
C. Penalty for slow Play 

These proposals have been posted for two weeks in the Club House that we will 
vote on tonight. We have enough members present tonight to vote. We will vote 
on each proposal separately. 

A. A motion was made by Doug Snyder for mandatory Continuous 
Putting. Motion second by Burt Wronsky. DISCUSSION: Harvey 
Foulkes asked for clarification. If my ball is far from the hole on the 
green, do I putt all the way out once I start putting? Burt Wronsky said 
that continuous putting may be a problem if your ball is in someone's 
line and they object to you standing in their line. Burt suggested you 
would then mark your ball. James Gregory suggested that we do 
"ready putting." The motion for continuous putting was voted on and 
carried unanimously. 

B. A motion was made by Keith Sizemore for Inside the Leather, Gimmies. 
Motion second by Bob Thomas. DISCUSSION: Doug Snyder said that 
a lot of guys are playing gimmies already. If you don't want to give 
gimmies inside the leather, we can give gimmies inside the grip. Harvey 
Foulkes thinks gimmies are okay for match play, but not for stroke play. 
James Gregory said that we shouldn't change the rules just because 
other people are playing gimmies. Gimmies may reflect an incorrect 
handicap. The motion for Gimmies, inside the leather was voted on and 
defeated. 

C. A motion was made by Joel Peecook for Penalty for Slow Play. Motion 
was second by Keith Sizemore. DISCUSSION: Joel Peecook said that 
the 4-some should be penalized by one stroke each if they finish more 
than 20 minutes to the 4-some in front of them. Ron Phillips said you 
can't penalize everyone in the 4-some if you play fast and they play slow. 
Johnny Molony asked Lance to tell the rangers to speed us up. Ed 
Griffin said that we need to determine who is slow. Burt Wronsky 
commented on playing golf and his 4-some had to wait on the 4-some 
ahead of them on every hole. The ranger is not saying anything to the 4-
some for slow play. Burt said he had a five hour round of golf. Bob 
Thomas feels that you should be given a warning the first time and then 
the second time, you should be told to pick up your ball and go to the 
next hole. Lance commented that the shotgun starts have helped speed 
things up. We are now having four hour rounds of golf. Several 
members asked Lance to ask the Rangers to range. James Gregory 
commented that the dogfights go faster when there's no league matches 
on Saturday. Doug Snyder mentioned that no league matches are 
scheduled for Saturdays. On occasion, a guy might make up a match that 
he missed. The motion for penalty for slow play was voted on and 
defeated unanimously. 



7  New Business: Open Discussion from the floor. Doug Snyder asked if we can sell 
mulligans at tournaments to make money for CCGA. Burt Wronsky, as 
tournament director, we will sell mulligans to make money for CCGA for 
appropriate tournaments. Johnny Molony announced that we have 77 members of 
the CCGA as of Feb. 1. Please ask other golf members to join our association. 

• 
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8.  General Discussion: Burt Wronsky asked whether the tree stumps are coming up? 
Lance said that they are. Lance said that thinning of the trees helps the remaining 
trees grow, also it allows sunlight to get to the needed areas. It also helps us find 
our ball easier if we are in the trees. Mike Cornforth reminded us of a golf outing 
planned for Wednesday, Feb. 3 at Paw Paw Country Club in Bamberg. We have 
plenty of vacancies if anyone would like to join us. The cost will be $15. This 
includes cart fee & green fees. We will leave from the club house @ 0830. Tee 
times begin @ 1000. Joel Peecock asked Lance how long should a round of golf 
take when it is cart path only. Lance said that the club will be more liniate on 
these days, about 4 hours and 20 minutes. Lance reminded everyone about the 
Master's policy. If you want to play that week, especially on Thurs., Fri. and Sat, 
you should make tee times at least 2 weeks in advance. Tee times cost 
$425/foursome last year, not sure about this year. If you make a tee time you are 
required to hold tee times with a charge card. On the day that you play, you will 
only be charged for cart fees. This eliminates from making tee times and not using 
them. The club makes alot of money from the outside during this week. Green 
and cart fees for your guest during this week is $60. Don't forget to make your 
tee times early. River Chase and Jones Creek are already booked up for Master's 
week. Doug Snyder announced that the Senior Men's League starts Tues., Feb. 9. 
The senior league will : 

1. Adopt all the dogfight rules. 
2. Players will be sighted for slow play. 
3. Players will take extra clubs with them when cart path only. 
4. Players will hit their ball before helping others find their ball. 
5. We will have 23 matches at Cedar Creek. 

Tournament Director's Report: Burt Wronsky 
CCGA has set its schedule for 1999 as follows: 
March 5: Nine Hole Night Tournament (2 person best ball /c handicap) 
March 20: Houston Lovelace Memorial(4 person captains choice /c 

handicap) 
April 24: Kathleen Messura Memorial (2 person best ball /c handicap) 
June 5& 6: Member/Guest (2 person best ball /c handicap) 
July 3: Red, White, & Blue Tournament (individual /c handicap) 
August 7&8: Club Championship 
September 25: "Bubba" Tournament 
December 4: Club Tournament and Annual Meeting • 



•  
Check the club bulletin board for tournament particulars and join us at our monthly 
meetings at the club the first Monday of the month @ 1830. 

10. Johnny Molony congratulated Joel Peacock on having a Hole-in-3. 

11. Meeting Adjourned @ 1930. 

12. Our next meeting will be Mon., March 1, 1999. 

• 

• 



CEDAR CREEK GOLF ASSOCIATION TREASURER REPORT - FEB. 1, 1999 

DATE ITEM AMOUNT REASON BALANCE 

11/03/98 Balance 1461.97 1461.97 
12/11/98 Deposit +250.00 1999 dues (50 members) 1711.97 
12/23/98 Deposit +126.00 14 dues, 7 caps 1837.97 
1/19/99 Deposit +43.00 7 dues, 1 cap 1880.97 
1/30/99 Expense -400.00 Annual CCG tourn. & mtg. 1480.97 
1/30/99 Expense -120.75 Christmas drop-in 1360.22 
1/30/99 Expense -17.47 Office supplies (notebook, paper, 

folders) 1342.75 
2/01/99 Deposit +243.00 11/7/98 Tourn. proceeds, 

6 dues. 1 cap 1585.75 

BEGINNING BALANCE : $1461.97 
TOTAL DEPOSITS :  $662.00 
TOTAL EXPENSES :  $538.22 
ENDING BALANCE :  $1585.75 

SUBMITTED BY KEITH SIZEMORE 2101/99 

• 



CEDAR CREEK GOLF ASSOCIATION MEMBER ROSTER - 1999 

Albrecht, Kevin  Lehrhaupt, Mike 
Albrecht, Maureen  Lemon, Don 
Barnwell, Hayward  Lloyd, Daniel 
Beard, Otis  Marks, William 
Boone, Alvin  Mayancsik, Bernie 
Bowles, Bowles  MCcarthy, Mike 
Brackett, Matthew  MClane, Doug 
Bray, Billy  Molony, John 
Brock, B.T.  Molony, William Sr. 
Brown, Steve Sr.  Molony, Tommy 
Brown, Bill  Moseley, Glen 
Chavous, A.J..  Odom, Randy 
Cooper, Al  Payne, William D. 
Cornforth, Kathy  Peecook, Joel 
Cornforth, Mike  Phillips, Ron 
Creamer, Kevin  Philpott, Frank 
Dearman, William H.  Piper, Steve 
Dick, Dave  Polk, Cecil 
Eden, John  Saponaro, F.T. 
Elder, Bob  Sizemore, Keith 
Eddins, Eddie  Sizemore, Marc 

•  Farfour, Neil  Smith, David 
Ferko, Geo  Snyder, Doug 
Foulkes, Harvey  Sparks, Dick 
Fruin, Bob  Stillwagon, Jack 
Furr, Daniel  Sundvall, Dawn 
Gordon, John  Sundvall, Charles 
Gregory, Alan Sr.  Sykes, Torn 
Gregory, James  Thomas, Bob 
Griffin, Edwin  Timmerman, Terry 
Griffin, Ruth  Varnadore, Chris 
Hendrix, Andrew  Wiggins, J.D. 
Hodges, Ralph  Woods, Robert 
Holcombe, Bob  Wronsky, Burt 
Hooke, Gail 
Hooke, Jack 
Isiminger, David 
Johnson, Lucien 
Johnson, Ron  UPDATED 2/01/99 
Jolley, Bob  TOTAL - 77 MEMBERS 
Jones, Wayne 
Kothera, Jerry 
Kapp, Charles 
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CCGA BOARD MEETING 
MARCH 1, 1999 

1. The meeting was called to order on Mon., Mar. 1 @ 1832 by our Vice 
President, James Gregory. James welcomed all guests. ( see attached 
roster, 16 members present) 

2. James Gregory said a few words remembering Johnny Molony. Johnny's 
smiling face and cheerful attitude will always be remembered. Condolences 
given to Mr. Bill Molony and his family. James said that we will look at the 
Bylaws to see who will take over as president. 

3. The minutes for the February meeting were read by our Secretary, Kathy 
Cornforth. One correction was made by Lance Baily. The 00B on #3 was 
moved back, not on #6. A motion to accept the minutes was made by Harvey 
Foulkes and second by Doug McLane. 

4. Treasurer's Report: Keith Sizemore 
The beginning balance on Feb. 1 was $1585.75. One deposit was made for 
$120.00. This money was raised by the Senior Men's Golf League for the 
the Johnny Molony Fund. One expense was $40.00 for flowers sent to 
Johnny Molony. The ending balance as of Mar. 1 is $1665.75. 

5. Staff Report: Lance Baily 
Upcoming Events: 
Fri., March 5: Night Golf , Cookout @ 1800 & golf @ 1900. 
Sat., March 20: Houston Lovelace Memorial, 4 Man Captain's 

Choice, computer will pick the teams. Sign up 
in the proshop. 

Sun., March 21: Ladies Member/Member Golf Tournament 
Wed., March 24: Teardrop Tour will play @ Cedar Creek. 
Thurs., March 25: Teardrop Tour will play @ Cedar Creek. 
Fri., March 26: Teardrop Tour will play @ Cedar Creek. 
Wed., March 31: Member Appreciation Day 

Members play free; guests pay cart fee only. 
$1.00 beer & $1.00 hot-dogs 
Randy Richardson will be at the maintenance 
shed between 9am and 2pm to show you 
equipment they use on the course. You can 
meet his crew. 

Reminders from Randy: 
Please obey yellow signs. Please replace the rakes in the bunkers; it 



takes extra time to cut the grass when the crew stops to move rakes 
that were left outside the bunkers. Please don't drive carts in the 
lovegrass or waste bunkers. 

Golf Clinics: 
Ladies Golf Clinic-Beginners Only 
3 Thursdays---March 11,18,25 @ llam, $30.00/student 

Advance Clinic-Ladies 
5 Mondays---April 12,19,26, May 3,10 @ 7pm, $75.00/student 

Advance Clinic-Men 
5 Tuesdays---April 13,20,27, May 4,11 @ 7pm, $75.00/student 

Short Game Clinic 
5 Thursdays---April 15,22,29, May 6,13 @ 7pm, $75.00/student 

Lance will teach clinics. 

Construction started this week on the addition of an extra toilet in the 
ladies restroom. The toilet will be installed in the old shower area. 

Concerns for Lance: 
Burt Wronsky concerned about the Teardrop Pros chewing up the 
course when they hit their wedge shots into the green. Lance will 
talk to the Teardrop director. Burt commented that the condition 
of the course is great, but concerned about the condition of the 
sandtraps. Lance said that the crew have been reworking the 
sandtraps and we should see an improvement. Jack Stillwagon asks 
if we have more rakes? Lance will make sure we have enough 
rakes. 

James Gregory asked that we support Rocky in joining the Mini Tour. 

6. Tournament Director's Report: Burt Wronsky, no report. 
Kathy Cornforth asked Burt if the tournament committee could plan the 
Annual Home Owner's Tournament? Lance said that J.D. Wiggins did it 
last year, but was not willing to do it again this year. Burt suggested that 
the CCWGA plan the tournament. 

James Gregory asked Burt about having "Throws" in golf tournaments? 
Burt said that the "Bubba" Tournament had some "Throws". 

7. Old Business: 

ID Comments on speeding up play: 

• 
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Doug Snyder doesn't see anybody after he tees off until he finishes. 
Jack Stillwagon suggested to put a gap between the 4-somes. 
Doug Snyder said that everyone is not continuous putting in the 
Saturday dogfights. 
James Gregory reminds his 4-some to continuous putt in the 
dogfights. James says that ready putting has been good. 
Bill Molony thanked everyone for showing kindness to his family. 

8. New Business: 
Ed Griffin commented on the driving range. Ed wants to know how far he 
hits the ball or how far he misses the ball? There are no markers indicating 
the yardage. Ed suggested to have a baseline on the tee to each flag. This 
would give you an idea of the yardage. Lance said that he has already 
talked with someone about this. He plans to put blocks down to indicate 
yardage to each flag. Harvey Foulkes thinks Ed's suggestion is a good 
idea. 
James Gregory informed Lance that there were no range balls available last 
Sat. AM around 11:30. Lance said that this should not be happening and 
he will take care of it. 
Doug Snyder suggested that the grill make sandwiches up ahead of time on 
dogfight days. The girls are good about bringing the sandwiches out to us 
a couple of holes later, but it would be better if they were made ahead of 
time. Lance will pass this on to the grill. 
Mike Cornforth announced that Paw Paw Country Club in Bamberg has a 
Senior Golf Tournament once a month. The cost is $15-$16 which 
includes green fees, cart fees, and lunch. An invitation is extended to all 
senior golfers who would like to attend. The next tournament is March 19. 

9. General Discussion: 
Burt Wronsky made a motion for CCGA to donate $200 plus the $80 that 
the Senior League raised to the St. Mary's Building Fund in Johnny 
Molony's name. Motion 2nd by Mike Cornforth. The motion was voted 
on and carried unanimously. 
Can you picture 2 men, each with a broke leg and a cane, dumping their 
trash at a trash dumpster? That's the story that Dick Sparks tells. Dick 
met a man at the trash dumpster and they exchanged stories on how they 
broke their legs. We all know how Dick broke his leg. The other man fell 
out of his pick-up truck and broke his leg. 
James Gregory thanked all members for attending and asked everyone to 
encourage other members to attend our meetings. 
Kathy Cornforth will review the Bylaws to see who will take over as 
President. 

10. Meeting adjourned @ 1914. 
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CEDAR CREEK GOLF ASSOCIATION TREASURER REPORT - MAR. 1, 190 

DATE ITEM AMOUNT REASON BALANCE 

11/03/98 Balance 1461.97 1461.97 
12/11/98 Deposit +250.00 1999 dues (50 members) 1711.97 
12/23/98 Deposit +126.00 14 dues, 7 caps 1837.97 
1/19/99 Deposit +43.00 7 dues, 1 cap 1880.97 
1/30/99 Expense 400.00 Annual CCG Want. & mtg. 1480.97 
1/30/99 Expense -120.75 Christmas drop-in 1360.22 
1/30/99 Expense -17.47 Office supplies (notebook, paper, 

folders) 1342.75 
2/01/99 Deposit +243.00 11/7/98 Tourn. proceeds, 

6 dues, 1 cap 1585.75 

2/00/99 Raised +120.00 Johnny Moloney Fund 1705.75 
2/00/99 Expense -40.00 Flowers - Johnny Moloney 1665.75 

BEGINNING BALANCE $1585.75 
TOTAL DEPOSITS : $120.00 
TOTAL EXPENSES : $40.00 
ENDING BALANCE : $1665.75 

SUBMITTED BY KEITH SIZEMORE 3/01/99 

• 
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CCGA BOARD MEETING 
APRIL 5,1999 

1. The meeting was called to order on Monday, April 5, 1999 @ 1840 by 
James Gregory. 

2. James welcomed all guests; 9 members present. ( see attached roster) 

3. The minutes from the March meeting were read by Kathy Cornforth. A 
motion to accept the minutes was made by Burt Wronsky and second by 

James Gregory. 

4. Treasurer's Report: Keith Sizemore 
Beginning Balance: $1665.75 
Total Deposits: $465.00 
Total Expenses: $280.00 
Ending Balance: $1851.25 
A detailed report is available for review in our notebook. 

Burt asked what are we planning to do with our money in the Treasure? 
Burt suggested that we put some of the money back into the club and the 
club owners match that amount. James suggested that we think of ideas 
and bring them to our next meeting. Doug Synder said that some ideas are 
in our past board meeting minutes. Burt nominated Doug to head a committee 
to come up with some ideas. James second the motion. Doug accepted the 
nomination. Ed Griffin suggested that the course may have some ideas that 
they would like to do. Scott will mention this to Lance. 

5. Staff Report: Scott Wilson 
A. Blocks are down on all Par 3's indicating the yardage to center of green. 
B. Blocks are down @ each level on the driving range indicating the yardage to 

each flag. 
C. Bunkers have been edged. 
D. The staff have been putting in alot of time getting the course in good shape . 
E. Most of the tee times during Master's Week are booked up. A couple of tee 

times are available. 

6. Old Business/ General Discussion: 
Dogfight Discussion: Doug Snyder concerned about taking 5 hours to play in the 
dogfight Saturday. The starter worked in two groups in front of him :  Harvey 
Foulkes said that he believes the groups in between the dogfight maybe taking up 
the CTP markers. Scott said he would talkto Lance about the starters and rangers. 
Doug Snyder talked about the time for weekly dogfights. If we start our weekly 
dogfight at 0800 instead of 0900, the crew doesn't have time to cut the grass when 
we have a shotgun start. Doug also said that the dogfights on weekdays and 



Saturdays support the course. He doesn't understand why they work groups into 
the dogfight. The weekday dogfights had 47 & 54 players last week. We may 
need to call ahead to sign up so we can get enough time blocked off. People 
haven't been calling ahead for Saturday dogfights. Some people don't know to 
call ahead. We had six new players last Saturday. Burt asked Scott if they started 
tee times on #1 & #10 on Saturday. Scott said only on #1. Scott said the dogfight 
starts on #18 and back. Doug said that Pine Ridge Golf Club gives players tee 
times from 9-10:30 to fill slots for the dogfight. When the slots are filed, no one 
else plays. Burt said, in all fairness to the course, you need to call by Wednesday 
or you can't play in the Saturday dogfight. Scott said that some people don't sign 
up for golf tournaments until the last minute. They fuss, if we don't work them 
in. Ed said that a group from Wakenhut had a little tournament on Saturday and 
joined in the dogfight. Doug said that there are 2 keys: 1)Whether we can get the 
greens cut early and 2)confine dogfights to members and one guest. Harvey asked 
if members guest had to show a USGA handicap card? Burt said that the dogfight 
rules were the same for Saturdays and weekdays. For the first three rounds you 
can only be +3 or -3. If you don't have a handicap, what do you normally shoot? 
The staff will then figure your points until you are established. There was alot of 
discussion about who should play in the dogfights? Should it be members only and 
one guest or members and outsiders? Doug said that the dogfights were used to 
introduce new players to the course; prospective new members. Ed said that more 
players are showing up and there's not enough slots. If you don't call ahead or 
sign up, you may not have a slot to play. Doug was doing the books and had to 
wait on a scorecard because the foursome played an extra 9 holes before turning in 
their scorecard. Doug said that the Club gave the dogfight to the CCGA. The 
CCGA runs the dogfight and we can set our own rules. Burt made a motion: 
YOU MUST BE A CEDAR CREEK MEMBER TO PLAY IN THE 
DOGFIGHT. MEMBERS CAN BRING ONE GUEST. We will post the motion 
in the pro-shop and vote on it next month. 

7. New Business: The Bylaws were reviewed by Kathy Cornforth to see who would 
take over as president. Our Vice-President, James Gregory will take over as our 
President. 
The Home Owner's Tournament will be planned by the Cedar Creek Golf Club. 
A new dogfight payout sheet was done by Dave Isaminger for the weekday 
dogfight to include more players. The sheet was reviewed. James Gregory made a 
motion to accept the new sheet and Burt Wronsk y second the motion. 

8. A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by James Gregory and second by Keith 
Sizemore. 

Meeting adjourned @ 2010. 

• 



• CEDAR CREEK GOLF ASSOCIATION TREASURER REPORT - April 5, 1999 

DATE ITEM AMOUNT REASON BALANCE 

11/03/98 Balance 1461.97 1461.97 
12/11/98 Deposit +250.00 1999 dues (50 members) 1711.97 
12/23/98 Deposit +126.00 14 dues, 7 caps 1837.97 
1/19/99 Deposit +43.00 7 dues, 1 cap 1880.97 
1/30/99 Expense -400.00 Annual CCG tourn. & mtg. 1480.97 
1/30/99 Expense -120.75 Christmas drop-in 1360.22 
1/30/99 Expense -17.47 Office supplies (notebook, paper. 

folders) 1342.75 
2/01/99 Deposit +243.00 11/7/98 Tourn. proceeds, 

6 dues, 1 cap 1585.75 

2/00/99 Raised +120.00 Johnny Moloney Fund 
(from Sr. League) 1705.75 

2/00/99 Expense -40.00 Flowers - Johnny Moloney 1665.75 

3/01/99 Expense -280.00 St. Mary's Church (in memory 
of Johnny Molony) 1385.75 

4/05/99 Deposit +40.00 CCGA dues (8-Night Tourn.) 1425.75 
4/05/99 Deposit +10.00 CCGA dues (2-Houston 

Lovelace Tourn.) 1435.75 
4/05/99 Deposit +400.00 Mulligans (Houston Tourn.) 1835,75 
4/05/99 Deposit +7.50 Johnny Molony (PGA pool) 1843.75 
4/05/99 Deposit +8.00 1- Cap 1851.25 

BEGINNING BALANCE : $1665.75 
TOTAL DEPOSITS :  $465.50 
TOTAL EXPENSES :  $280.00 
ENDING BALANCE :  $1851.25 

SUBMITTED BY KEITH SIZEMORE 4/05/99 

• 



• 

/*ey  

/7//ek-- e9.exi-T  

/7/V/PX-P 

n/A2," /71a4-2--e-df` 

Q_>i) 01-ervt...0g) 

CCGA BOARD MEETING 
DATE:  10.03 ff 

PRESIDENT 
VICE PRESIDENT 
SECRETARY 
TREASURER 
CHMN OF BOARD 
TOUR DIRECTOR 

t\I\ arc Sicnvore 
GUESTSn  

e- (Y) ay4 Y1 c5/rk  

•   
viu/  PodeAg  



• CCGA Board Meeting 
May 3, 1999 

• 

• 

1. The meeting was called to order by our President, James Gregory @ 1835 on 
Mon. May 3, 1999. 

2. James welcomed all guests; 25 members were present. (see attached roster). 

3. The minutes from the April meeting were read by our secretary, Kathy Cornforth. 
A motion to accept the minutes was made by Burt Wronsky and 2nd by Keith 
Sizemore. 

4. Treasurer's Report: Keith Sizemore 
Our Beginning Balance: $1851.25 
Total Deposits: $338.00---Money raised from the Kathleen Messeura 

Tournament & 1 CCGA Cap sold. 
Total Expenses: $330.00---Money donated to the American Cancer 

Society. 
Our Ending Balance: $1859.25 

A motion to accept the treasurer's report was made by Burt Wronsky and 2nd by 
Doug McLain. Wayne Jones commented on the amount in our treasurer and 
asked what is the limit for non-profit organizations before we get in trouble? 
We need to come up with ideas on how to spend some of our money. 

5. Staff Report: Mike Hoffstetter 
*you may see some new faces around the club, grounds crew, kitchen, and 
proshop. Wayne Jones will be helping out in the proshop. 
*The course is in great shape. Randy and his crew are doing a great job. 
*Hoffy commented on the motion that we will be voting on tonight about 
"Dogfight Participation." Hoffy asked us to keep in mind that we are trying to 
promote golf at Cedar Creek._ 
*Aereation of the greens will take place June 7th. The reason for us delaying the 
aereation is the heat killing the rye and the bermuda not jumping. Hoffy 
commented on increase play on dogfight days due to spring fever and everyone 
wanting to play golf. Some regular players that are not members play on Tues. & 
Thurs. because of reduced rates; $26 instead of $31. 
*Doug McLain informed Hoffy that he is dissatisfied about the rain-out policy. 
The dogfight was rained out after 6 holes. The dogfight money was refunded, but 
cart fee was refunded only for 9 holes. Doug and other dogfight players felt that 
they should have been refunded 18 holes cart fee. Hoffy said that after 5 holes are 
played, you are only refunded 9 holes. Doug said that this isn't a good policy and 
he didn't like it. Hoffy will mention this to Lance. 
*Burt asked if the weekday dogfight time was going to stay at 0900. Hoffy said 
that the course wouldn't be ready for play to start earlier. 



*Hoffy reminded us to call by Wednesday to play in the Saturday dogfight. Doug 
McLain said that this course is not senior friendly; 3 or 4 holes can't be reached. 
Dick Sparks said there's hardly any he can reach. 

Tournament Director's Report: Burt Wronsky 
*Kathleen Messeura Tournament--Not a good turn-out; 24 players participated. 
Burt asked for feedback on "why not participating?" 
*Member/Guest Tournament--June 5th & 6th. Wayne Jones commented about the 
Member/Guest. The member/guest is run by the club. The CCGA assists the club. 
Lance wants input from us on what we would like? What type format? Meals? 
"How elaborate" will determine the cost? Burt and his committee will set up a 
meeting with Lance to help plan the member/guest. 
*Doreen ClallM asked why do we normally have Captain's Choice tournaments? 
This type of tournament doesn't appeal to me. Glen Mosely commented that 
Captain's Choice tournament have a better turn-out and raise more money. 
*Doreen said that the CCWGA is growing. We recently had a beginner class for 
women. Doreen asked if we could come up with different tournament format? 
Wayne Jones said that we like to get women involved. Wayne suggested a 
tournament called 3 Jacks & a Jill. 

Old Business--Question asked by Doug McLain, "What are we going to do with 
the $1800 in the treasurer?" Doug would like to see the money given back to the 
members of the association in some sort of way. Doug doesn't feel that the money 
should be put back into the course. Why should we be so friendly to them when 
they keep increasing the dues and cart fees? Doreen asked if we subsidized out of 
the treasurer? Wayne said we do for the Annual Meeting. James Gregory feels 
that we should put some of the money back into the course. Hoffy said that 
money in the past was used for things like the sign with the pictures of the holes 
and the flowers planted around the Dallas Lovelace Memorial @ the driving range. 
Glen Mosely suggested a range plan give-away or a golf club give-away. 
*Joel Peecook suggested to have free beer @ the monthly meetings for better 
participation. Joel also suggested to throw a couple of hundred dollars in for 
prizes. James Gregory asked if we needed to vote on this. Burt suggested to 
allocate someone to investigate ideas. Doug McLain and George Ferko 
volunteered to make recommendations for excess money in the treasurer at the 
next meeting. 

* The motion to limit dogfight play to members only and one guest was put to 
vote. 
General Discussion----Doug McLain said that non-members started the dogfight 
and there are other ways to control play instead of restricting non-members from 
playing. 

1. Player can't win until points are established. •  2. Players can win CTP while establishing points. 



• 

• 

Randy Odom said that players should play 3 rounds to establish points before they 
can win. Keith Sizemore asked if the player had to pay while establishing their 
points? Several members said yes because they can win the CTP during this 
period. After all discussion, James Gregory called for a vote. The motion to limit 
dogfight play to members only and one guest was voted on and denied. 

8.  New Business---Dick Sparks made a motion stating that no new player of the 
dogfight can win until he establishes a target with 3 scores; the player can win the 
CTP during this time. Ed Griffin 2nd the motion. The motion was voted on and 
carried. Starting tomorrow, Tues. May 4th, the new dogfight rule starts. A sheet 
with this new dogfight rule will be posted with the sign-up sheet. Jerry Kothera 
said that he was keeping score for the Saturday dogfight and the last  group 
didn't have their name on the sign-up sheet. Jerry had to redo the money for 
pay-out. Jerry made a motion that you must sign-up or you can't win. If you pay 
and don't sign up, your money will be returned and you can't win. Motion 
2nd by Glen Mosely. Ed Griffin said that if you don't sign-up, the only one who 
knows you've paid is the club. The motion was voted on and carried. 
*Jack Stillwagon asked about the # of baliwashers on the course. Jack would like 
to see more on the course. Hoffy will pass this on to Lance. Having a bucket of 
water @ the driving range to wash your clubs is a good idea. 
*Ed Griffin gave some constructive criticism. We need to improve the image of 
the club. Ed said that it is very discouraging when you go to the snack bar and 
there is no coffee, hot chocolate, or beer. Why can't we keep staple items in the 
kitchen? Hoffy said that it happens sometimes @ the end of the month. Hoffy 
will mention this concern to Lance. Doreen Claflin said that the women have been 
saying the same things about the snack bar. There is no coffee made in the 
mornings. We are embarrassed to bring women in from other clubs. 
*Burt Wronsky said the board members will get together and appoint a Vice-
President. 
*Glen Mosely asked about having skins in tournaments. Burt said that the 
member/guest will have skins. 
*A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Doug McLain and 2nd by Joel 
Peecook . Meeting adjourned @ 1945. 

• 
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CEDAR CREEK GOLF ASSOCIATION TREASURER REPORT - May 3, 1999 

DATE ITEM AMOUNT REASON BALAN1 

11/03/98 Balance 1461.97 1461.97 
12/11/98 Deposit +250.00 1999 dues (50 members) 1711.97 
12/23/98 Deposit +126.00 14 dues, 7 caps 1837.97 
1/19/99 Deposit +43.00 7 dues, 1 cap 1880.97 
1/30/99 Expense -400.00 Annual CCG town. & mtg. 1480.97 
1/30/99 Expense -120.75 Christmas drop-in 1360.22 
1/30/99 Expense -17.47 Office supplies (notebook, paper, 

folders) 1342.75 
2/01/99 Deposit +243.00 11/7/98 Tourn. proceeds, 

6 dues, 1 cap 1585.75 

2/00/99 Raised +120.00 Johnny Moloney Fund 
(from Sr. League) 1705.75 

2/00/99 Expense -40.00 Flowers - Johnny Moloney 1665.75 

3/01/99 Expense -280.00 St. Mary's Church (in memory 
of Johnny Molony) 1385.75 

4/05/99 Deposit +40.00 CCGA dues (8-Night Tourn.) 1425.75 
4/05/99 Deposit +10.00 CCGA dues (2-Houston 

Lovelace Tourn.) 1435.75 
4/05/99 Deposit +400.00 Mulligans (Houston Tourn.) 1835.75 
4/05/99 Deposit +7.50 Johnny Molony (PGA pool) 1843.75 
4/05/99 Deposit +8.00 1- Cap 1851.25 

4/26/99 Deposit +330.00 Kathleen Messeura Tourn. 2181.25 
4/26/99 Deposit +8.00 1-Cap 2189.25 
4/26/99 Expense -330.00 American Cancer Society 1859.25 

BEGINNING BALANCE : $1851.25 
TOTAL DEPOSITS :  $338.00 
TOTAL EXPENSES :  $330.00 
ENDING BALANCE :  $1859.25 

SUBMITTED BY KEITH SIZEMORE 5/03/99 
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CEDAR-CREEK GOLF -ASSOCIATION TREASURER REPORT-  - Juty 5, 1\999 

DATE ITEM REASON BALANCE 

11/03/98 Balance 1461.97 1461.97 
I2111/98 Deposit +250.00 1999 dues (50 members) 1711.97 
12/23/98 Deposit +126.00 14 dues, 7 caps 1837.97 
1/19/99-  Deposit +43.00 7 dues, 1 cap 1880.97 
1/30/99 Expense -400.00 Annual CCG tourn. & mtg. 1480.97 
1/30/99-  Expense -120 75 Christmas drop-in 136022 
1/30/99 Expense -17.47 Office supplies (notebook, paper, 

folders) 1342.75 
2/01/99 Deposit +243.00 11/7/98 Tourn. proceeds, 

6 dues, I cap 158,5.75 

2/00/99 Raised +120.00 Johnny Moloney Fund 
(from Sr. League) 1705.75 

2/00/99 Expense -40.00 Flowers - Johnny Moloney 160.75 

3/01/99 Expense -280.00 St. Mary's Church (in memory 
of Johnny Molony) 1385.75 

4/05/99 Deposit +40.00 CCGA dues (8-Night Tourn.) 1425.75 
4/05/99 Deposit +10.00 CCGA tines (2-Houston 

Lovelace Toum.) 1435.75 
4/05199 Deposit +400.00 Mulligans (Houston Tourn.) 1835.75 
4/05/99 Deposit +7.50 Johnny Molony (PGA pool) 1843/5 
4/05/99 Deposit +8.00 1- Cap 1851.25 

4/26/99 Deposit +330.00 Kathleen Messeura Tourn. 2181.25 
4/26/99 Deposit +8.00 1-Cap 2189.25 
4/26/99 Expense -330.00 American Cancer Society 1859.25 

6/07/99 Deposit +25.00 CCGA Dues (5 New Members) 1884.25 

No activity for June - Balance- 1884.25 

BEGINNING BALANCE $188425 
TOTAL DEPOSITS :  $0.00 
TOTAL EXPENSES :  $0.00 
ENDING BALANCE :  $1884.25 

SITBMITTEITBY KEITH SIZEIVIGRE-  7/05199-  
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CCGA Board Meeting 
July 5, 1999 

1. The meeting was called to order on Monday July 5 @ 1835 by our President James 
Gregory. 

2. James welcomed all guests; 13 members were present. ( see attached 
roster) 

3. The minutes from the June meeting were read by James Gregory. A motion to 
accept the minutes was made by Keith Sizemore and 2nd by Burt Wronsky. 

4. Treasurer's Report: Keith Sizemore 
Beginning Balance: $1884.25 
No Deposits 
No Expenses 
Ending Balance: $1884.25 

No activity for June. We now have 90 paid members as of 7-5-99. 
A check will be given to Julie up to $35 for refreshments after each monthly 
meeting. A motion to accept the treasurer's report was made by Burt Wronsky 
and 2nd by Mike Cornforth. 

Staff Report: Lance Baily----Lance apoligized for not being here for the 
Red/White/Blue Tournament. He had to attend his sister's wedding. 66 members 
played in the tournament. Other residents came out and ate breakfast. 
*The Club Championship will be Aug 7th and 8th. The entry fee will be $85; this 
includes all fees, food, prizes, and tee gift. 
*The greens will be aerified again using small tines on Sept. 7th and 8th. 
*We still have some open slots for the Atlanta trip on Sept. 7th & 8th. The price 
is $150; which includes, all green & cart fees, tickets to Braves game, bed @ Red 
Roof Inn, and Dogfight for both days. 
*There will be a Jr. Clinic on July 19-22. 
*White Pond Road has been paved; the speed limit is 40 mph. 
*The speed limit on Club Drive is 30 mph. 
*Jack Stillwaggon asked Lance what are the cart fees going to next year? Lance 
said that he didn't know, the owners haven't given him this information. Alot of 
discussion on "Increase in Fees" (off the record). James Gregory is going to write 
a letter to the owners about the golf and cart fees. All members are welcomed to 
sign the letter. 
*B.T. Broch asked Lance about having Senior Tees. B.T. thinks we should have 
Senior Tees. We have alot of Senior players and they get discouraged when 
playing from the white tees. Lance said that the course will have to be rated for 
Black Tees. 
*Lance said that Randy is widening some of the fairways to make play more 
feasible. 



* Jack Stillwaggon asked Lance, " Can the rope be opened to the tee boxes?" 
Lance will pass this on to Randy. 
* Pat Sullivan commented on the carts being seen in the woods and waste 
bunkers. This destroys the carts and the golf course. The rangers need to 
keep out a close watch. 

 

6.  Tournament Director's Report: Burt Wronsky 
* We had a successful Red/ White/ & Blue Tournament. 66 players participated. 
$435 collected for mulligans; 
$100 of mulligan sell was given to the club to increase the 
prizes on the Par 3's CTP. $335 given to Keith Sizemore for deposit in our 
treasurer, 
*The next tournament is the Club Championship on Aug. 7th & 8th. 
* The Bubba Tournament will be Sept. 25th. You get One Mulligan per Hole 
anywhere on the course. They do not carry over to the next hole if you don't use 
it. 
* Jack Stillwaggon made a reccomendation to have a Rules Committee if problems 
occur during a tournament. After some discussion, it was decided to have 3 
people on the Rules Committee; a Pro, the Tournament Chairman, and an 
appointtee of the Tournament Chairman. This committee will handle rule and 
qualification issues. A motion was made by Jack Stillwaggon to have a Rules 

• Committee and 2nd by Joel Peecook. The motion was voted on and passed. 
* Burt commented on mulligan sells. This is the only revenue for CCGA. Burt 
suggested that we add $5 to the entry fee so everyone gets one mulligan. This cuts 
down on the aggravation on selling mulligans. CCGA would get $5 for each 
player in the tournament. 
* Lance reminded everyone to choose their division for the Club Championship. 
There will be 8 different divisions; including Seniors, Ladies, and Juniors. Players 
must specify their flight when signing up. Prizes will be awarded in the low gross 
and low net division in each flight. 

 

7.  Old Business: 
* James Gregory said that he will go to Augusta to pick out a chair and plaque to 
put in the pro shop to remember Johnny Molony. James asked Bill Molony to go 
with him. This will be taken care of in the next couple of weeks. 
*A Memorial Tournament for Johnny Molony was mentioned; maybe sometime in 
October. 

 

8.  New Business: 
* Bill Brown asked about having a Par 3 Tournament. Lance said that we had one 
in January. The course is easier to set up when it is colder. We will have another 
one next January. 



* Lance mentioned the Match Play Tournament that was held last year in Aug. or 
Sept. over a 3 day period; Fri., Sat., & Sun. Lance asked if there was any interest 
in having another Match Play Tournament this year. 
* Jack Stillwaggon had a question about the Bylaws; referring to the # of members 
being present when voting on an issue. James Gregory said that Article #7 in the 
Bylaws referred only to changing of an amendment, not to voting on a specific 
issue. James suggested that when there is an issue to vote on, the issue is posted 
in the club house 30 days prior to vote so members can attend the next meeting to 
vote. 
* James Gregory announced that he asked Bill Molony to be his Vice President 
and Bill accepted. 

9.  A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Jack Stillwaggon and 2nd by Burt 
Wronsky. The meeting was adjourned at 1930. 

• 

• 



• CEDAR CREEK GOLF ASSOCTATION-  TREASURER REPORT - Jury 5-, (999 

DATE ITEM AMOUNT-  REASON BALANCE 

11/03/98 Balance 1461.97 1461.97 
12/11198 Deposit +250.00 1999 dues (50 members) Y711.97 
12/23/98 Deposit +126.00 14 dues, 7 caps 1837.97 
1/1-9/99-  Deposit +4-3.00-  7 dues, 1 cap 1880.97 
1/30/99 Expense -400.00 Annual CCG tourn. & mtg. 1480.97 
1/30/99 Expense -120175 Christmas drop-in 1360.22 
1/30/99 Expense -17.47 Office supplies (notebook, paper, 

folders) 1342.75 
2/01/99 Deposit +243.00 11/7/98 Tourn. proceeds, 

6 dues, I cap 1585.75 

2/00/99 Raised +120.00 Johnny Moloney Fund 
(from Sr. League) 1705.75 

2/00/99 Expense -40.00 Flowers - Johnny Moloney 1665.75 

3/0-1/9-9- Expense -280,00_ S. Marys Church _(in memory 
of Johnny Molony) 1385.75 

4/05/99 Deposit +40.00 CCGA dues (8-Night Tourn.) 1425.75 
4/05/99-  Deposit +10.00--  CCGA dues (Mauston 

Lovelace Tourn.) 1435.75 
4/05/99 Deposit +4000 Mulligan (Houston Tourn.) 1835.75 
4/05/99 Deposit +7.50 Johnny Molony (PGA pool) 1843.75 
4/05/99-  Deposit +800-  1- Cap- 1851.25 

4/26/99 Deposit +330,00 Kathleen_MesseuraTourn. 2181.25 
4/26/99 Deposit +800 21-89.25 
4/26/99 Expense -330.00 American Cancer Society 1859.25 

6/07/99 Deposit +25.00 CCGA Dues (5 New Members) 1884.25 

Na-activity- for  June -Balance- 1-884.25 

BEGINNING BALANCE : $1884.25 
TOTAL DEPOSITS :  $0.00 
TOTAL EXPENSES :  $000 
ENDING BALANCE :  $1884.25 

SUBMITTED- BY KETTH SIZEMORE-  7/US/99 



• CEDAR CREEK GOLF ASSOCIATION MEMBER ROSTER - 1999 

• 

Albrecht, Kevin 
Albrecht, Maureen 
Barnwell, Hayward 
Beard, Otis 
Boone, Alvin 
Bowles, Bowles 
Brackett, Matthew 
Bray, Billy 
Brock, S.T. 
Brown, Steve Sr, 
Brown, Bill 
Chavous, 
Cooper, AI 
Cornforth, Kathy 
Cornforth, Mike 
Creamer, Kevin 
Dearman, William H. 
Dick, Dave 
Eden, John 
Elder, Bob 
Eddins, Eddie 
Farfour, Neil 
Ferko, Geo 
Foulkes, Harvey 
Ruin, Bob 
Furr, Daniel 
Gordon, John 
Gregory, Alan Sr, 
Gregory, James 
Griffin, Edwin 
Griffin, Ruth 
Hendrix, Andrew 
Hodges, Ralph 
Holcombe, Bob 
Hooke, Gail 
Hooke, Jack 
Isiminger, David 
Johnson, Lucien 
Johnson, Ron 
Jolley, Bob 
Jones, Wayne 
Kothera, Jerry 
Kapp, Charles 
Katz, Martin 

Lehrhaupt, Pike 
Lemon, Don 
Lloyd, Dartiel 
Marks, William 
Mayancsik, Bernie 
MCcarthy, Mike 
MClane, Doug 
Molony, John 
Molony, William Sr. 
Molony, Tommy 
Moseley, Olen 
Odom, Randy 
Payne, William D. 
Peecook, Joel 
Phillips, Ron 
Philpott, Frank 
Piper, Steve 
Polk, Cecil 
Saponaro, F.T. 
Sizemore, Keith 
Sizemore, Marc 
Smith, David 
Snyder, Doug 
Sparks, Dick 
Stillwagon, Jack 
Sundvall, Dawn 
SundVall, Charles 
Sykes, Tom 
Thomas, fob 
Timmerman, Terry 
Varnadore, Chris 
Wiggins, J.D. 
Woods, Robert 
Wronsky, Burt 
Starbuck, Peggy 
Starbuck, Todd 
Heath, Kevin 
Madden, Tom 
Bartholomew, Ron 
Hayen, Bill 
Frrice, Keith 
Thompson, Stan 
Katz, Peggy 
Claflin, Doreen 



Hattaway, Thad 

• Molony, William W. III 

Updated 7/05/99 - 90 Members 

• 

• 
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CEDAR CREEK GOLF ASSOCIATION TREASURER REPORT - July 5, 1999 

DATE ITEM AMOUNT REASON BALANCE 

11/03198 Balance 1461.97 1461.97 
12/11/98 Deposit +250.00 1999 dues (50 members) 1711.97 
12/23/98 Deposit +126,00 14 dues, 7 caps 1837.97 
1/19/99 Deposit +43.00 7 dues, 1 cap 1880.97 
1130199 Expense -40000 Annual CCU tours= & mtg, 1480.97 
1/30/99 Expense -120.75 Christmas drop-in 1360.22 
1/30/99 Expense -17.47 Office supplies (notebook, paper, 

folders) 1342.75 
2/01/99 Deposit +243.00 11/7/98 Tourn, proceeds. 

6 dues, I cap 1585.75 

2/00/99 Raised +120.00 Jofnmy Moloney Fund 
(from Sr. League) 1705.75 

2/00/99 Expense -40,00 Flowers - Johnny Moloney 160.75 

3/01/99 Expense -280.00 St. Mary's Church (in memory 
of Johnny Molony)- 1385.75 

4/05199 Deposit +40,00 CCGA dues (8-Night Tourn) 1425,75 
4/05/99-  Deposit +10.00 CCGA dues (2-Houston 

Lovelace Tourn.) 1435.75 
4/05/99 Deposit ±400.00 Mulligans (Houston Toum.) 1835.75 
4105199 Deposit +7,50 Johnny Molony (PGA pool) 1_84315 
4/05/99 Deposit +8.00 1- Cap 1851.25 

4126/99 Deposit +330.00 Kathleen Messeura MUM. 2181.25 
4/26/99 Deposit +8,00 1-Cap 2189.25 
4/26/99 Expense -330.00 American Cancer Society 1859.25 

6/07/99 Deposit +25:00 CCQA Dues (5 New - Members) 1884.25 

No activity for June - Balance- 1884.25 

7/05/99 Expense -23.98 Refreshments - CCGA mtg. 1860.27 
7/06/99 Deposit +335,00 Multigaus  (R W & B Thum) 2195.27 
7/06/99 Deposit +80.00 CCGA Dues (16 New Members) 2275.27 

BEGINNING BALANCE : $1884.25 
TOTAL DEPOSITS :  $415.00 
TOTAL EXPENSES :  $23.98 
ENDING BALANCE  $2275.27 

SUBMI VIED BY KEITH SIZER/ORE 8102199 

• 
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CCGA BOARD MEETING 
August 2, 1999 

1. The meeting was called to order on Monday, August 2 ® 1835 by our president, James Gregory. 

2. James welcomed all guests; 12 members present (see attached roster). 

3. The minutes from the July meeting were read by our secretary, Kathy Cornforth. One addition to 
the minutes, brought to my attention by Jack Stillwaggon, is to look at Article #7 in the 
Constitution & Bylaws at the December Annual Meeting. A motion to accept the minutes was 
made by Keith Sizemore and 2"l  by Jack Stillwaggon. 

4. Treasurer's Report: Keith Sizemore 
Beginning Balance: $1,884.25 
Deposits:  $415.00 ($335.00 - Mulligans sold @ RW&B Tourn.) 

($80.00 - 16 new members) 
Expenses:  $23.98 (Refreshments @ CCGA Meeting) 
Ending Balance:  $2,275.27 
We now have 106 paid members. 
A motion to accept the treasurer's report was made by Jack Stillwaggon and 2n d  by Bill Marks. 

5. Staff Report: Lance Bailey 
*The Club Championship will be August 7 th & 8th. Tee times will be posted in the pro shop on 
Thursday. Tee times will begin @ 8:00 am on #1 & #10 Tees to beat the heat. 
*Upcoming Events:  August 25th  - Member Appreciation Day 

August 30th  - CSRA Ladies Golf bourn. 
*We will be arifying the greens Tuesday, Sept. 7 using small tines. 
*Our Atlanta trip is September 7 th  & 8th . 
*We have been working hard on #4 green. We had the soil tested, H2O tested, and the DNA on 
the grass tested; all tested good. The layer of crud on the green needs arifying; so that's what 
we've been doing. It's beginning to come back and looks better. 
*The White Tees on #3 will be open for the weekend. 
*We've had good response from the members and residents on the dinners. Julie thanks everyone 
for supporting the dinners. We will have an Italian dinner August 13 th, a breakfast bar August 21 n, 
and a Fish-n-Chicken dinner August 27 th. 
*Glen Mosely commented on the ground in front of #4 green being wet and mushy; your ball will 
plug and not bounce on the green. This area is where the temporary green use to be. Lance will 
pass this on to Randy. 
*James Gregory commented on the good response from the club on opening the ropes to the tee 
boxes. 
*Jack Stillwaggon informed Lance about the yardage markers on the course. The sprinkler head 
markers are totally occluded. The cement block markers are sinking below ground level & are 
hard to see unless you are right on them. Jack also mentioned that he saw people driving golf 
carts on #2 fairway where it is roped off. 
*Jerry Sullivan said the sand bottles on the carts are not full & he doesn't have enough sand to 
repair his divots. 
*Joel Peacook asked if sand could be added to the bunkers. Lance will mention this to Randy, but 
this is usually done in the winter. 
*Allen Gregory commented on hydraulic leaks on some of the fairways. 
*B.T. Brock said there was no H2O jug on #4 when he played Thursday. Lance said that extra 
H2O coolers have been added to each side. 

6. Tournament Director's Report: Burt Wronsky absent. 
*James Gregory mentioned the Club Championship on August 7 th  & 8th and the Bubba 
Tournament on September 25th. 



7. Old Business: 

•  
*James Gregory asked Lance about the status on getting Senior Tees. Lance said that he spoke to 
Bob Cunningham and they can do it, but it won't be anytime soon. It takes time to get the slope, 
rating, & put in the handicap computer. 
*James commented on the letter that he is writing to the club owners concerning dues and cart 
fees. James needs to meet with Glen Mosely concerning some facts & figures. The letter will be 
posted on the board in the member's lounge if anyone would like to sign it. 
*Glen Mosely commented about the golf rates. The dues are not out of range, the residents get a 
break and the initiation fee is free for the residents. The cart fee on the hand is way out of range; 
$13.50 is the highest in the area. Glen suggested that cart fees for non-member go up to $15.00. 
Glen said that the management is basing their rates on large city rates, like Atlanta. 
*Lance asked in there was any interest in having a Match Play Tournament. Lance said that the 
first 32 players to sign up will play. There will be 4 divisions with 8 people. Play will be Friday, 
Saturday, & Sunday; 2 matches each day. Lance asked about the shoot out. There was enough 
interest shown for Lance to pursue the tournament. 

8. New Business: 
*Glen Mosely commented about the Club Championship. Glen suggested that we look at having a 
Low Net Golf Champion in the firture. He suggested that the low net flight winners play another 
day for the Club Net Champion. 
*There was some discussion on what the age should be to play the Senior Tees. This will be on 
the agenda for discussion at the annual meeting in December. 

General Discussion: 
*Lance reminded everyone about the Challenge Cup Tournament between Cedar Creek & Jones 
Creek. The tournament will be @ Cedar Creek this year sometime in October. It is a one-day 
match play tournament. 

10.  A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Jack Stillwaggon and 2n d  by Glen Mosely. 
Meeting adjourned @ 1930. 



• CEDAR CREEK GOLF ASSOCIATION MEMBER ROSTER - 1999 
Albrecht, Kevin 
Albrecht, Maureen 
Barnwell, Hayward 
Beard, Otis 
Boone, Alvin 
Bowles, Bowles 
Brackett, Matthew 
Bray, Billy 
Brock, B.T. 
Brown, Steve Sr. 
Brown, Bill 
Chavous, A.J.. 
Cooper, Al 
Cornforth, Kathy 
Cornforth, Mike 
Creamer, Kevin 
Dearman, William H. 
Dick, Dave 
Eden, John 
Elder, Bob 
Eddins, Eddie 

•
Fartbur, Neil 
Ferko, Geo 
Foulkes, Harvey 
Fruin, Bob 
Fiirr, Daniel 
Gordon, John 
Gregory, Alan Sr. 
Gregory, James 
Griffin, Edwin 
Griffin, Ruth 
Hendrix, Andrew 
Hodges, Ralph 
Holcombe, Bob 
Hooke, Gail 
Hooke, Jack 
Isiminger, David 
Johnson, Lucien 
Johnson, Ron 
Jolley, Bob 
Jones, Wayne 
Kothera, Jerry 
Kapp, Charles 

• Katz, Martin 

Lehrhaupt, Mike 
Lemon, Don 
Lloyd, Daniel 
Marks, William 
Mayancsik, Bernie 
MCcarthy, Mike 
MClane, Doug 
Molony, John 
Molony, William Sr. 
MOlony, Tommy 
Moseley, Glen 
Odom, Randy 
Payne, William D. 
Peecook, 
Phillips, Ron 
Philpott, Frank 
Piper, Steve 
PoPK, Cecil 
Saponaro, F.T. 
Sizemore, Kith 
Sizemore, Marc 
Smith, David 
Snyder, Doug 
Sparks, Dick 
Stiliwagon, Jack 
gundvall, Dawn 
Sundvall, Charles 
Sykes, Tom 
Thomas, Bob 
Timmerman, Terry 
Varnadore, Chris 
Wiggins, 
Woods, Robert 
Wronsky, Burt 
Starbuck, Peggy 
Starbuck, 11?dd 
Heath, Kevin 
Madden, Tom 
Bartholomew, Ron 
Hayen, Bill 
Price, Keith 
Thompson, Stan 
Katz, Peggy 
Catlin, Doreen 



• Hattaway, Thad 
Molony, William W. III 
Sullivan, pat. 
Sullivan, Jerry 
Fairchild, Doris 
Fairchild, Roger 
Fruin, Monica 
Cooper, Barry 
Glass, Dick 
Owens, Brad 
Andrews, John 
Kilsdonk, Jerry 
Mitchell, Bill 
Raith, Dennis 
Padgett, Jim 
Goldthorpe, Harry 
Enulehardt, John 
Palgata, Len 

Updated 8/02/99 - 106 Members 
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• CEDAR CREEK GOLF ASSOCIATION MEMBER ROSTER - 1999 
Albrecht, Kevin 
Albrecht, Maureen 
Barnwell, Hayward 
Beard, Otis 
Boone, Alvin 
Bowles, Bowles 
Brackett, Matthew 
Bray, Billy 
Brock, B.T. 
Brown, Steve Sr. 
Brown, Bill 
Chavous, A.J.. 
Cooper, Al 
Cornforth, Kathy 
Cornforth, Mike 
Creamer, Kevin 
Dearman, William H. 
Dick, Dave 
Eden, John 
Elder, Bob 
Eddins, Eddie 

• Farfour, Neil 
Ferko, Geo 
Foulkes, Harvey 
Fruin, Bob 
Fun, Daniel 
Gordon, John 
Gregory, Alan Sr. 
Gregory, James 
Griffin, Edwin 
Griffin, Ruth 
Hendrix, Andrew 
Hodges, Ralph 
Holcombe, Bob 
Hooke, Gail 
Hooke, Jack 
Isiminger, David 
Johnson, Lucien 
Johnson, Ron 
Jolley, Bob 
Jones, Wayne 
Kothera, Jerry 
Kapp, Charles 

/ft  Katz, Martin  

Lehrhaupt, Mike 
Lemon, Don 
Lloyd, Daniel 
Marks, William 
Mayancsik, Bernie 
MCcarthy, Mike 
MClane, Dpug 
Molony, John 
Molony, William, Sr. 
Molony, Tommy 
Moseley, Glen 
Odom, Randy 
Payne, William D. 
Peecook, Joel 
Phillips, Ron 
Philpott, Frank 
Piper, Steve 
Polk, Cecil 
Saponaro, F.T. 
Sizemore, Keith 
Sizemore, Marc 
Smith, David 
Snyder, Doug 
Sparks, Dick 
Stillwagon, 4ck 
Sundvall, Dawn 
Sundvall, Charles 
Sykes, Tom 
Thomas, PLO) 
Timmerman, Terry 
Varnadore, Chris 
Wiggins, J.D. 
Woods, Robert 
Wronsky, Burt 
Starbuck, Peggy 
Starbuck, Todd 
Heath, Kevin 
Madden, Tom 
Bartholomew, Ron 
Hayen, Bill 
Price, Keith 
Thompson, Stan 
Katz, Peggy 
Claflin, Doreen 

1111.  •T . 

Sullivan, Pat 
Sullivan, Jerry 
Fairchild, Doris 
Fairchild, Roger 
Fruin, Monica 
Cooper, Barry 
Glass, Dick 
Owens, Brad 
Andrews, John 
Kilsdonk, Jerry 
Mitchell, pill 
Raith, Dennis 
Padgett, Jim 
Goldthorpe, Harry 
Englehardt, John 
Palgata, Len 
Glass, Dick 
Moreau, George 

Updated 10/04/99 - 108 Members • 
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CCGA Board Meeting 
October 4, 1999 

1.  The meeting was called to order on Mon., October 4 @ 1835 by our president, James Gregory. 

Z.  James welcomed all guests; 9 members were present. 

3.  James Gregory read the minutes from the September meeting. A motion to accept the minutes 
was made by Jack Stillwaggon and 2 nd  by Bill Molony. 

Treasurer's Report: Keith Sizemore absent; James Gregory gave Treasurer's report. 
Beginning Balance: $2256.27 

Total Deposits: $215.00 
( 2 New Members $10, 2 Caps sold $16, Money from Bubba Tourn. $189) 

Total Expenses: $21.00 
(Refreshments @ Sept. CCGA Meeting) 

Ending Balance: $2450.27 
A motion to accept the Treasurer's report was made by Jack Stillwaggon and r d  by Bill Molony. 

Staff Report: Lance Bailey 
*Harvey Foulkes passed away; a memorial service will be held Thursday @ 2:30 p.m. The 
dogfight on Thursday will start @ 0800. 
*The Match Play Tournament will be this weekend; the pairings are posted on the bulletin board. 
*The Challenge Cup will be Friday, November 19. We need to get the cup back. 
*We have started overseeding the tee boxes and greens with winter rye grass. We will be 
overseeding the fairways, but not the rough. We will have this completed this week. The winter 
rye sprouts in 2-3 weeks. 
*Several things that we want to do: 

1. Fix serious plumbing problems. 
2. Fix air conditioning. 
3. Fix yardage markers. 
4. Put sandbox @ #10 tee box to refill sand bottles on carts. 
5. Trim needs painting in clubhouse & doorknobs need replacing. 

*Burt Wronsky brought up the drainage problem with the sand bunker on the side of #7 green. 
*Jack Stillwaggon commented on the sand bunkers; they look better and are prepped a lot better. 
They still are not fluffy. Lance asked if they need more sand? Everyone agreed they need more 
sand. 
*Ed Griffin said the bunkers on #11 need more sand. 
*Lance said that they will be remarking the sprinkler head yardage markers & the cart paths. 
*Jack Stillwaggon said the 150-yardage marker on the #10 can't be seen easily and asked if it 
could be moved? 
*Lance said that the Ladies Tees were rerated on the scorecard. 

6. Tournament Director's Report: Burt Wronsky 
*We had a good turnout for the Bubba Tournament; 54 players. We raised $189.00 for CCGA. 
Our next tournament will be the Annual Tournament and meeting; the Saturday in December. 
The format will be individual stroke play with full handicap. Burt made a suggestion to whoever 
runs the tournament committee next year. Burt feels that the low handicap players are automatic 
winners when more than 1 place is paid in the low gross division. There is a greater percentage of 
higher handicap players playing in the tournaments and more places should be paid in the low net 
division. Burt suggests that only one place be paid in the low gross division. A motion to accept 
the tournament director's report was made by Jack Stillwaggon and 2 nd  by Joel Peecook. 

7. Old Business: 
*James Gregory mentioned the chair for Johnny Molony. I don't have it yet, but I will get it. 
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